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LD 2212
 We have for many years been enjoying the local produce from Maine farmers. Lately
we have seen that even beautiful flowers are being grown in heated green 
houses-tulips!!  More and more new products are being grown and need markets for 
them to prosper. This bill LD 2212 will help Maine's farms, as well as the wood 
products industry to market their products.  More farms more open space, more fresh 
air, more opportunities for young families to come to Maine. Please  pass this bill; it 
will be $$$$$$$$$$ spent that will improve Maine's economy and Mainer's way of 
life.


